
                           
 
 

 

Bydgoszcz, 19.08.2020 

 
 
 
 
 

Reference Letter 
 

The letter is to confirm that the Securitum company has delivered for our staff a training 

„Certified Ethical Hacker” (authorized training based on the EC-Council license).  
The 5 days training took the form of practical exercises and was conducted remotely. 

Training participants appreciated such aspect of the course as: large number of practical 

components, interesting examples based on the practice of the coach, professional training 

materials, good organization as well as opportunities of active discussion during the training.  

We wish you to thank for the professional conduct of this training, at the same time strongly 

recommending participation in workshops on IT security organized by Securitum. 

 

 

  
 
  
 

 
                                                                   ……………………………………………    

  Atos Team Manager  
Security Operations Center T1 

 


